
Trestle Board Table Rock Lodge #680 

10/01/2021 

Lodge physical Address: 54 Kimberling Blvd. Kimberling City, MO  65686 

Mailing Address: POB 426 Kimberling City, MO  65686 

W.B. Terry Bible 
Worshipful Master 
264 Meadowview Road 
Galena, MO 65656-4605 
terry.bible264@gmail.com 
Phone (H) 417-527-1598 
 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins 
Secretary 
118 Spinnaker Lane 
Kimberling City, MO  65686 
barryjkc@gmail.com 
Phone (C) 417-294-7815 
 

Lodges in the 43 District      Meeting Nights 

Billing’s 2nd Tues. 7:00 P.M. 

Branson 1st & 3rd Mon. 7:00 P.M. 

Forsyth 2nd Thur. 7:00 P.M. 

Friend 1st Tue. 7:30 P.M. 

Sparta Friday before the full Moon at 7:30 P.M. 

From the Secretary 

Brethren, we are seeing cases of the COVID variant increasing and people dying of this disease. We have again lost 

one of our brothers to the virus. Brother Jerry F. Sullivan passed away on August 28th, 2021 from complications of 

Covid.  We also have a brother and his wife who are dealing with Covid.  Brothers, my prayer for you is that you and 

your family are safe and stay safe while our country is dealing with this terrible crisis. Let’s keep the deceased 

brother’s family in our prayers as well as other brothers and their families who are dealing with the virus and other 

illnesses. 

We still have three candidates that are waiting to be raised to the sublime degree of Master Mason. Those degrees 

will be scheduled in near future.  

On Tuesday September 7th, 2021 we had installation of officers for the upcoming year. Their names as well as the 

appointed officers are on the next column. I wish them well in their endeavors in the coming year.  

There will be several functions that the lodge will be participating in, the following months. Please be sure to read 

the details included in the Dates to Remember section. 

If you have not already you will be receiving your dues notice. Please be advised, that dues are PAYABLE, by 

December 31st, 2021. If they are not paid by January 31st, 2021, you will be charged a $10.00 late fee and if they are 

not paid by April 1st, 2021, you will be suspended for non-payment of dues. So please when you receive the notice, 

please return your dues. 

Finally, I hope each one of you and your family are well. Please keep those brethren and their families who are 

experiencing sickness, in your thoughts and prayers. 

Fraternally, 

Barry Jenkins – Secretary 

Installed Officers of Table Rock Lodge #680 2021-2022 
W.B. Terry Bible          W.M. 
R.W.B Greg Yoder        S.W. 
Bro. Robert Brown        J.W. 

Elected Trustees: 
R.W.B. John Pace - Term Expires 2022 
W.B. Ron Schuler - Term Expires 2023      
Webmaster W.B. Keith Oxby 



W.B. Glen Rosenburg    Tres. 
R.W.B. Barry Jenkins   Sec. 
W.B. Ross Anderson             Chaplain 
Bro. Jack Elvin             Mar. 
Bro. Aaron Riley           S.D. 
Bro. Bob Vonch             J.D. 
Bro. Scott Christensen    S.S. 
Bro. Dan Rush               J.S. 
Bro. Ken Runge             Tiler 
 

Website: www.tablerocklodge680.org 
If you have anything you would like to 
see on the website, please email W.B. 
Keith at: ozarkenglishman@gmail.com 
 

October Birthdays 

Oct. 6 Greg Yoder 

Oct. 7 Rob Fuqua 

Oct. 9 Harold Metzger 

Oct. 12 Glen Rosenburg 

Oct. 15 Johnny D. Graves 

Oct. 18 John Pace 

Oct. 25 William Meritt 

Oct. 29 Larry Bayliff 

Oct. 30 Jeffery Akers 

Dates to Remember 

Sun. Oct 3rd – Southern Stone County Fire Protection District 16th Annual Firefighter Chili Cook-Off. We will be 

participating and sponsoring a MoChip Event. 11:00 – 2:00. 

Tue. Oct 5th – Lodge Practice 6:00 P.M. 

Sun. Oct 10th – Pancake Breakfast 

Tue. Oct 12th – Stated Meeting (Eat at 6:00 PM/Work at 7:00 PM) (Birthday night – Free meal for TRL#680 Masons 

with Birthday in October) 

Tue. Oct 19th, - Lodge Practice 6:00 P.M. 

Fri Oct 15th – 16th – Scottish Rite Reunion – Joplin MO 

Tue. Oct 26th – Stated Meeting (Eat at 6:00 PM/Work at 7:00 PM) 

Sat Nov 6th - There will be a Cornerstone Ceremony at the Kimberling City Elks Lodge #2505.  The Grand Lodge of 

Missouri will be doing the ceremony starting by opening the Grand Lodge at 11:00 A.M. at our Lodge Hall, then lunch 

will be served at approximately 12:00 Noon with the ceremony afterwards around 1:00 P.M.   

From the East 

Brethren,  

Thank you for the trust you have bestowed on me as serving as your Worshipful Master.  I look forward to serving 

our Lodge during the ensuing year.  Our overall success depends on each of us.  There are many ways to become 

involved and serve our Lodge.  Remember, to invite a brother to every meeting. 

Best regards, 

W.B. Terry Bible 



From the West 

I congratulate all elected and appointed officers. W.B. Bible, is diving in with an active year planned.  Events start a 

MoChip scheduled for the first Sunday in October. Big news from Missouri Grand Lodge with next year’s annual 

Grand Lodge Meeting scheduled in Branson.  I hope to see you at a stated meeting.  Much more information to 

follow. Thank you. 

R.W.B. Greg Yoder S.W.  

From the South 

Brethren I would like to thank everyone of you for electing me to Junior Warden for the 2021 – 2022. This will help 

me to grow as a man and a brother and is a great honor. I hope it will be great for all of you this year. Please let me 

know if any brother from our lodge or any other brother needs help with life. 

Fraternally,  

Brother Robert Brown J.W. 

 


